
Friday 15th July 2022 

This Weeks Spotlight! 

 Year Three & Four 
This week in Year 3/4 has been a very adventurous one! We started off the week with our Sport's Day. 

The children took part in sprints, sack race, water races, fancy dress and even a tug-of-war! The children 

all behaved brilliantly and had a wonderful time. While in Maths this week, we've been exploring the 

world of angles. The children spent Thursday making their own right-angle monster to see how many 

different right-angles they could find around school - who'd have thought there would have been so 

many?! While in English, the children have been learning about debates, justification and using evidence 

to back up a point. Well done on a brilliant week, Year 3/4!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 





Classroom News! 
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EYFS On Monday, the children made us so proud during sports day. They were fan-

tastic at the races and their behaviour in such hot weather was amazing too. 

Well done to all of them . The children have enjoyed playing outside in the love-

ly weather we have had this week. We have also been reading the story 

‘Meerkat Mail.’ This led us to talking about different animals from around the 

world and their homes. 

Year One & Two Year 1&2 have enjoyed a week full of fun and learning. We had a fantastic start 

to the week with sports day on Monday and the children all had fun and tried 

their best to help their house win points. We have started our final maths topic 

of the year on weight and measure and have enjoyed using scales to see which 

objects are heavier or lighter. In PSHE, we have spent time talking about friend-

ships and how important a good friend is. In RE, we looked at how the earth is 

one of Gods greatest treasures and gifts to us and what we can do to look after 

it. Good work Year 1&2!  

Year Five & Six We have had a very exciting week in Year 5/6, in class we have had a Harry 

Potter themed week doing lots of interesting activities. We decided which hous-

es we were in, we had a bubbling potions workshop and are making our way 

through the book. On Monday, we had sports day and all the children did bril-

liantly! On Tuesday, we went to Rock and River, the children had a great time 

rock climbing, jumping from high places, canoeing, paddle boarding and swim-

ming in the lake. It was lovely to see the children having a great time and sup-

porting one another. Year 6 also had their leavers trip to Southport where they 

played laser tag and bowling, another good evening. Well done for an excellent 

week year 5/6! 

This term’s winning house team is: 

Anderson 

who has won a chocolate bar. 

This year’s winning house team is: 

Anderson 

who has won a Macdonald’s lunch on Wednesday 

Well done! 

 



Classroom Rewards 

Attendance Award 
This weeks winners are:  Five & Six 

The winning class receives an extra playtime. 
Last week’s overall attendance:  90.4% 
This week’s overall attendance:  93% 

 
Reminder:  We just need to work a little bit harder at this please! 

 
Class Data is not available this week. 
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St. Edmund’s Standard Award  Care, Consideration and Courtesy Award 

Matthew Galligan  Max Lawrenson  

Clayton Quinn-Spencer  Ronin Mercer 

Madison Lawrenson Talia McLoughlin  

Abiah Kamran Mayar Muzar 

Each week children are encouraged to complete their work to a high standard (St. Edmund’s Standard).  Children who have 

tried their best to try and reach this standard will be awarded the ‘St. Edmund’s Standard Award’.  Children are also encour-

aged to follow the school mission statement and show ‘Care, Consideration and Courtesy’ towards each other, children who 

show acts of kindness which follow the mission statement will be awarded the ‘Care, Consideration and Courtesy Award’. 

Announcement:  Family Attendance Draw 
At the end of each term, we are going to have an attendance draw. For every full week a child is 
in school they will receive a ticket which will be entered into the end of term attendance draw.  

Therefore the more full weeks your child is in school the greater chance you have at winning the 
draw.  The prize will be a £25 voucher for Asda. 
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Dear Parents and Carers 

Another exciting week at St. Edmund’s.  Thank you to all those parents who came to the Sports Day, it 

was a fantastic event and the children really enjoyed racing against each other.  My favourite event was 

the tug of war  particularly watching the younger children trying their best to win.    

We had an excellent trip to Rock and River with our Year 5/6 children.  The children had great fun com-

pleting all the activities.  This will become the yearly trip for our Year Five and Six children.  We also took 

our Year Six children out bowling and to laser quest in Southport to celebrate the end of their time here 

at St. Edmund’s.  This also will become a yearly trip for them too. 

We only have four days left in this school year, but they are packed full of fun.  Please make sure you 

have read the information about the: 

Sponsored Water Run 

Chippy Lunch 

Year Six Leavers Lunch 

I hope you have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Birmingham 

 

 

Pupil Corner 
In pupil’s corner, we celebrate any achievements which  

the children have completed at home. 

Last week, Reuben, Layla and Freya ran in a 5K Race for 
Life raising money for the cancer charity cancer research.  

Well done children, what an achievement! 
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Important dates 

 
 

 

Sponsored Water Run 18th July  1,15 pm 

Y6 Leavers Mass 20th July  2.00 pm 

Chippy Lunch  21st July 12.30 pm 

School Finishes 21st July 

3.15 pm  

2.00 pm for those who attend 
the chippy lunch. 

Meals during the Summer 


